Return to Play: St Neots TTC
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As clubs continue to return to indoor play across the country, we visited St Neots TTC to see what the ‘new
normal’ looks like and how club members are adapting.

The club has its own premises and has put in place a number of new protocols, including a booking system and
cleaning guidelines, as well as investing in signage and ensuring social distancing is in operation.

The club, which decided not to charge members to play when they initially returned, has also been able to
restart sessions with the local U3A, within the current guidelines.

Find out more here:
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